
THANK YOU!  
Thank you for your continued support of St. Bonaventure 

Parish and Project 2020. We greatly appreciate the positivity 
and prayers during a time of temporary change that can be 
difficult. Below are few more tips for the next few months as we celebrate 

Mass in the Scotus Cafeteria! 
 

RESTROOMS 
To locate the restrooms please exit the cafeteria through the South doors. 

The men’s restroom is directly outside these doors. The women’s restrooms 
are up both set of stairs as if you were entering the Old Gym. Parents, please 

continue accompanying your child to the restroom. We want you to know 
where your children are to keep them and others safe! 

 

GREETERS & USHERS 
 If you are a Greeter or Usher for Mass, badges are 

located on the table in the back of the Cafeteria. Please 
utilize these before you volunteer and return to the table after Mass. 

 

Parishioners: if you are in need of assistance before, during or after 
Mass please find a Greeter or Usher to help accommodate your 

needs – they will be wearing a badge for easy recognition! 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Confessions are on Saturdays 3:30-4:30 pm in the Scotus Media 

Center. Please enter through Memorial Hall doors and go left 
through the following set of doors to enter the Media Center. 

 

SCRIP SALES  
Scrip is being sold in the Preschool offices 8:30 – 12:00 
noon Monday and Tuesday. Beginning Wednesday, 
July 30, 8:30 – 12:00 noon Monday – Friday, Scrip will be 

sold at the Elementary School Office. Scrip will continue to be sold 
following the 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. Sunday Masses.  Reminder, U-

Turns are illegal to make on 15th St. when entering or exiting 
the Preschool/Child Care drop off lane! 


